
 

          February 18, 2020 

 

Canadian Technology Accreditation Criteria (CTAC) 

Stakeholder Review Announcement 

 

In 2017, the Standards Council of Technology Accreditation Canada (TAC) formed a Standards 

Development Steering Committee to review a number of key issues related to the Canadian 

Technology Accreditation Criteria (CTAC), the collection of learning outcomes used by 

stakeholders in the profession. With the participation of the Canadian Council of Technicians 

and Technologists, the Steering Committee comprised of educators and certified professionals 

from across the country. 

 

TAC is pleased to announce a revised collection of the CTAC, along with a revised format, is now 

available for public comment.  The public review period will be open from February 18 until 

April 18, 2020.  All comments received will be responded to by the Standards Development 

Steering Committee.  

 

To review the revised collection of the CTAC, the revised format and post your comments, 

please complete the survey at https://technologyaccredca.typeform.com/to/KQQXBZ. 
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